
 

 

 
 
 

 AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

  

DESCRIPTION RECEIVE PRESENTATION ON THREE RENDERINGS FOR THE PROPOSED 
FUTURE CITY HALL 

STAFF’S 
RECOMMENDED 
ACTION (be specific) 

No action to be taken at this time.  Staff will move forward with two 
Public Forums and return on 9/13 to City Council.  

CONTACT PERSON Linda S Zartler, Asst. City Manager 
SUMMARY Following the original conceptual drawing and three meetings with 

the Ad Hoc Committee for the Proposed City Hall Project, Randall 
Scott Architects (RSA) has been asked to provide us three different 
renditions of a proposed building for City Hall. 
 
For many years the City Council has looked at City Hall and struggled 
with the necessary expansion.  The issue of a new building and the 
flow of the work process for the city services provided is not a new 
issue.  Since 1993, the City Council has authorized 4 needs 
assessments, 5 renovations to increase office space, and added 4 
portables for new space, as well as the construction of new space for 
the Police Department, Municipal Court and Council Chambers.   
 
The renditions requested by the City Council includes modifications to 
the original conceptual design presented by RSA in April, 2016, plus a 
rendition of the structure with a rotation of the Council Chambers 
from the main proposed structure, and a two story building with 
approximately the same size square footage.   
 
These renditions will be also presented to the public at two Public 
Forums, one on August 24rd at 9–11 AM at Morningside Ministries at 
Menger Springs in the Grand Room, and at the Patrick Health Public 
Library Community Room on September 1, between 5 and 7 PM. 
 

COST NA 
SOURCE OF FUNDS NA 
ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION 

 

 
This summary is not meant to be all inclusive.  Supporting documentation is attached. 
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  District Impacted 

  1 = Anzollitto 

  2 = Woolard 

  3 = Boyd 

  4 = Cisneros 

  5 = Colvin 

x All 


